Launch of “Men and Physical Activity” Factsheet
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ARK (a joint initiative between Queen’s University Belfast and the University of Ulster) is pleased to announce that it will be launching a new factsheet on “Men and Physical Activity” on Wednesday 9th June 2010.

This document will contribute to informing the focus of International Men’s Health Week (which begins on 14th June), and will be made available for free downloading on the ARK website at www.ark.ac.uk/publications after the 9th of June.

